To Owners/ Residents at 310/320 Crichton St. 
  
Your Board has been investigating installation of electric vehicle charging stations in our garage. The project appears quite complicated, both physically and financially. 
  
We sent out 72 emails to you and received 10 "YES we are interested" and 6 "NO's". Clearly it would be better to have more responses. 


To encourage your considerations and response, here is the situation to date: 


1,	One supplier Flo.com has asked we consider them to install EV charging stations in our garage. Our condo manager has worked with them elsewhere and is satisfied with their offer. An example of their stations is installed about one block north on Crichton. One station would cost about $5,000. The station may be shared with adjacent vehicles. 
 
2.	It appears that the electrical backbone needed to get power to each station would cost about $40,000. This cost may be covered with a government grant if we can get 8 stations installed immediately (8 x $5,000 = $40,000) Total Project cost $80,000. Then more stations would cost $5,000 each. 
 
3.	Each owner of a station would need to deposit their $5,000 with a condo trust fund, totaling $40,000. This would kick off the subsidy application process. Probably it would be prudent to await the government check for $40,000 before starting any electrical work, if they allow this. 


4.	The station becomes the legal property of the purchaser through their garage space number. It is known that this will increase their condo value. 


5.	Each station can have a long “hose” able also to reach EVs at each side. This permits sharing - although charging time needed may limit this. It is also possible to have two “hoses” at each station although this cuts the charging speed in half. The total voltage available in the building is limited to 24 stations – or 48 doubles. 
 
6.	The owner pays for their electric use through a credit card to Flo. The owner needs to work out any sharing of costs with adjacent vehicle owners. The Flo EV station software facilitates this. 
 
7.	It appears that electric vehicles can have significant fuel cost savings, even at the highest Ottawa Hydro daily rates. Initially this allows a recovery of installation costs. However different vehicles have different ranges and stations that are needed while travelling are still infrequent. Thus, it appears the best use is in town using part of one overnight charge. 
 


  
Please send us an email to PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com telling us "YES" you may want to install a charging station at your parking space or "NO" you are not interested. 
  
You may also reply with a note put in the mailbox in either basement elevator lobby. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Your Condo Board of Directors
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